Hatala, Carlen

From: Hatala, Carlen :

Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 4:05 PM
To: Nancy Bush; Askin, Tim '

Cc: Perez, Jose; Murillo, Maribel

Subject: RE: BID #4 - Mitchell Street - RE Mural

Thank you, Nancy. This will go into the file.

Carlen

From: Nancy Bush [mailto:nbush54604@aol.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 2:41 PM

To: Hatala, Carlen; Askin, Tim
Cc: Perez, Jose; Murillo, Maribel
Subject: BID #4 - Mitchell Street - RE Mural

Dear Historic Preservation Commission Members & Staff,

At our BiD #4 Board Meeting on September 19th, my Board of Directors
voted to suppert the Mauricic Ramirez mural that was recently painted on the
east facade of the 1202 W. Historic Mitchell Street building.

Although the mural was done without notification or inquiry of cur
BID #4 office, or of the HPC, my Board members support the mural
remaining on the building.

Please advise if any further information is required. Thank you.
Nancy Bush

Executive Director
BID #4 Mitchell Street




